Kindergarten is a blast! We are having a
wonderful time together learning and
making new friends. Monday was our 10"
day of school. *Zero the Hero” visited our
class! He comes to visit our classroom
every I0th day of school because he loves
numbers that end in zero. We enjoyed a

treat shaped as a zero (powdered donub).

We counted forwards to ten and
backwards to zero! The children had a
great time exploring in centers this week.
On Wednesday, we enjoyed an ice cream
treat because we flled the bug box! We
are working hard to flll the bug box again!
The table fairy visited our room while we
were in specidls. She sprinkled some of her
magical fairy dust on all of* the tables in
our room. Everyone worked hard to keep
their table baskets nice and tidy! We are
looking forward to another great week
ahead!
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Look What We're Learning:

TLA:
— Sight word this week: play

— Tdentifying objects that can and cannot be
read.
Defining a story.
Discussing where people get their ideas to tell
a story.
Showing how print is read.
Listening and responding to a book.

Math:

Identifying and creating sets of* numbers 6-10
Sorting objects and identifying the sorting rule.
Creating a birthday graph.

Exploring in math games.

Exploring capacity using water, sand, rice, etc.

TUB:
— TIdentifying the procedures for signing up for
centers.
— Discussing procedures for listening and
responding in a group.
Reading a procedure chart.
Tdentify ways to be nice to others.

What's szzm?

*-Please send in a child size +-shirt

with your child to school. We wil

be decorc’ring a t-shirt to wear to

our kindergcr+en star celebration.

Send in Jr—shur’rs b Fnda
Sep+ember |q Thdnks'

-Our room mothers this year wil be
Laura Wiliams, Debbie Deans,

Eileen Jarosz, and Ka+hy Griffith.
They will be con’rcc+ing you either

by phone, e-mail, or letter to
inform you about celebrations and
what you may be able to do to
he|p out this year. Thank you so
much, Laura, Debbie, Eileen, and
Kd’rhy! [ know it will be a fun year!

*#-Thanks for dll the magazines and
toilet paper rolls! I think we have
enough to last us for a whilel T wil
let you know when we run outl

Thanks to all

Feel free to e—mail me anytime-
Megan.Dillard®hcps.org

Remember to check out our class website at:
http://www.geocities.com/missmegandillard




